
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for Mather Veterans Village Phase 4 in fiscal year 2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Rancho Cordova located at 2729 Prospect 
Park Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of permanently affordable housing units with 
supportive services for senior homeless veterans in the Sacramento County region. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would expand affordable housing 
options and access to care for local senior veterans who have served our country honorably.   
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


